
 
 
 

 
 

1st May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Summer Concert – Wednesday 12th June 7pm 
 
This year we will be holding a Summer Concert which will showcase our lower school 
ensembles. The concert will be on Wednesday 12th June at 7pm in the Main Hall, a 
slightly different venue to usual. 
 
The ensembles involved will be the Junior Band, Junior Choir, SAJE, WADE, APE, 
String ensemble and  Aidan’s Flame. All ensembles will wear their ensemble uniform, 
(polo shirt or school uniform). Pupils in the Junior Band, plus other ensembles may 
be expected to change during the concert. 
 
Tickets will be on sale after half term, priced £8 and under 16’s free.  
 
This will be the last opportunity for these ensembles to perform this year and will be 
the culmination of a year of hard work. Please complete the Microsoft form below to 
let us know your child’s availability by Friday 24th May. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/86XrWdKPyP 
 
And a reminder that tickets for our KS3 Performing Arts showcase ‘Spotlight’ will also 
be on sale after half term – dates for your diary are Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd 
July, 7pm in CGH.  
 
With many thanks 
 
Vicki Elliott 
 
 
The Music Department 
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